
To the Honourable the speaker and Members
.House of Representatives

This petition is from concerned Australian residents and visitors to Australia.

We wish to convey to the House and Minister Garrett that we cherish the outstanding
natural, recreational and economic values of Hervey Bay and our wetland of
Internationa! significance, the Great Sandy Strait. We believe that the proposed
Traveston Crossing dam will have a permanent detrimental impact on the fisheries
and broader ecosystems of the Great Sandy Strait, the Mary River estuary and Hervey
Bay,

We applaud Minister Garrett on the independent reviews he has already undertaken
and ask that he commission and make public a -detailed and thorough independent
investigation of the optimal environmental flows needed to ensure that the
ecosystems and fisheries of the Great Sandy Strait, Mary River estuary and Hervey
Bay do not fall victim to excess water extraction from the Mary River associated with
the proposed Traveston Crossing dam.


